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Delaware, New Jersey, Pennsylvania, Virgin Islands 

 
All District III Judges continue to encourage new memberships from among their colleagues and others 

practicing law. New Jersey chapter members are holding frequent meetings while planning information 

receptions to enable one on one contact to promote increased membership of New Jersey jurists. 

Also, New Jersey is set to accept a New Jersey Women Lawyers Association award in the form of a grant 

that is earmarked for supporting COJ programs and NAWJ Judges Information Receptions. The award 

will be presented on March 28th in Cedar Grove, New Jersey. Attorneys and judges interested in 

attending should contact: eskinner@njwla.org. 

District III will be represented at the NAWJ mid-year meeting in Annapolis, MD from Thursday April 20th 

to Sunday April 23rd. 
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